
 

 

 

 

 

     Jessop Stockwell Federation 
Lead Headteacher: Ms A.Parker 

 

Wednesday 16th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

I write to inform you that Ofsted conducted a Section 8 Monitoring visit of Stockwell Primary School on Tuesday, 

15th June.  

This was the first official visit to monitor our progress against the areas for development, as outlined in the full 

inspection conducted in January 2019. 

Whilst the interim review will not change our overal judgement at this stage,once the outcome letter is received 

by the school, it wil be shared with you.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Ms A. Parker 

Lead Headteacher 


